
Project homework – The Enchanted Woodland – Autumn Term 1 

 

Our topic this term is called ‘The Enchanted Woodland’ which means we will be looking at living things that can 

be found in woodlands. We will also be looking at traditional tales that are set in the woods. 

Here are some ideas of things you can do to partake in our exciting topic at home too:  

 
Make patterns and 
sculptures using natural 
materials in your garden. 
Take photographs of your 
artwork.  
 

 
Measure the length or 
height of small trees or 
bushes, sticks, twigs  
and leaves found in your 
garden, local park and 
woodland. 

 
Search the web for 
images and facts about 
amazing woodlands or 
forests around the world. 
Make a scrapbook 
showing your best ones.  
 

 
Make miniature homes 
and gardens for fairies 
and pixies from natural 
materials such as bark, 
pebbles, twigs, leaves 
and pine cones. 

 
Take your family for a 
woodland walk near your 
home. Take photographs 
of interesting flowers or 
trees to show your friends 
at school.  

 
Find out about famous 
artists who use woodland 
for inspirations. 

 
Have fun building a den 
with your family or friends! 
Draw a picture or take a 
photograph of it to show 
at school. Write about 
how you made your den 
and materials you used. 
 

 
Write a ‘Who am I?’ riddle 
for family and friends to 
solve. Write clues about a 
woodland animal, plant or 
tree. 

 

Please complete THREE and send them as in soon as you can! While restrictions are in place, the best way to submit your child’s 

homework is to send a photo to our year group email address. We will put the photographs on display and show them on a 

Tuesday during our Show and Tell time. You could attach a photograph of a model, PowerPoint, Word document etc. Our year 

group email address is: year2@theavenueprimaryschool.co.uk  

Tasks can be completed in a variety of ways - be as creative as you want!  


